
 
 
 

“bringing creativity to education and education to life” 
 

     
 

DSA Community, 
 
We are very excited that our 2015-2016 Arts Seasons opens next 
Wednesday night with our All-School Production of Oliver.  We want to 
remind you of the importance of purchasing your tickets on-line.  You find 
the link to purchase tickets under the performance tab of the DSA web site. 
Tickets are going really fast and we don’t want any community members 
coming to a performance that is sold out.  We anticipate that most shows 
will sell out in advance of the show. Here is an update on tickets available: 
 
Thursday- September 9th- less than 100 seats remain  
Friday- September 10th- less than 60 seats remain  
Sunday- September 13th- less than 25 seats remain 
Wednesday- September 16th- seating is still open 
Thursday- September 17th- seating is still open 
Friday- September 18th- less than 100 seats remain 
Saturday- September 19th- less than 40 seats remain 
 
 
Please note this important policy for this show: 
Latecomers with seats in the Orchestra or Mezzanine will not be able 
to access their assigned seats after the performance starts. Because the 
cast will be using the aisles for dancing sequences and entrances/exits, 
no one will be able to stand in the aisles or use the entrances after the 
show starts. You will be seated in the balcony until intermission at 
which time you can take your assigned seats downstairs. SO PLEASE 
BE PROMPT!! 
 

Sincerely, 
     
     

William M. Kohut 
Principal 
Denver School of the Arts 
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